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UPDATE ON ASSETS FOLLOWING EARTHQUAKES IN KYUSHU, JAPAN 
 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Uni-Asia Holdings Limited (the “Company”) wishes to provide 
an update, based on a preliminary assessment, on the effects of the recent earthquakes that struck 
Kyushu, Japan on 14 April 2016 and 16 April 2016, on the operations and property of Hotel Vista 
Kumamoto Airport (the “Hotel”) in Kyushu, Japan. The Company has an effective interest of 99.5% in 
the Hotel through its subsidiary, Uni-Asia Investment Ltd and the Hotel is managed by Vista Hotel 
Management Co., Ltd, a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company. 
 
1. Employees and Customers. All guests and employees situated at the Hotel are accounted 
for, with no reported injuries.  
 
2. Hotel. The Hotel currently has no water supply due to the earthquakes and has temporarily 
suspended operations since 16 April 2016. The Hotel has suffered no visible structural damage and is 
expected to resume operations in due course.  

 
The Board will continue to monitor the situation and report any significant developments as and when 
such are available.  
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